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Friday 15th February 2019 
Weekly News 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
Clubs 
There will be no Gymnastic Club on Monday 25th February, all other clubs resume as normal after the half term 
break. In KS2 there are plenty of spaces for Monday morning Gymnastics and Tuesday Morning Dodgeball 
Wednesday morning free club with Premier Sports and Thursday after school Punchin Pandas. Please speak to the 
office if you are interested.  
 
Year 4 swimming 
Please ensure your child has the appropriate kit each week. All children must wear a swimming hat - available from the 

school office for £1. Girls must wear a swimming costume (NO BIKINIS) and boys must wear swimming trunks (no 
knee length shorts.) Your child will also need an appropriate sized towel. 
 

Year 2 Rockingham Trip Monday 25th February 
Year 2 children will be visiting Rockingham Castle. The trip will be leaving at 9.30am and will 
return by 3:15pm. Reminder that you will need to book a packed lunch if required through 
Kingswood Catering, order online or by telephoning their office on 01536 201203. Any 
medication and/or inhalers left in school will be available to children on the trip. Please 
ensure that you fill a form in for travel sickness tablets. Children are not required to wear 
uniform on this trip, however warm clothes and sensible shoes are essential. 
 

Year 6 
Year 6 Memory book photographs will be on Monday 25th February. Tempest will be here throughout the day to 
take pictures of Year 6 in their classrooms and with their friends so please ensure all Year 6 children are in school on 
this day to have their picture taken for the book. 
SATs evening 6pm Tuesday 26th February 2018 
As you are aware, your child will be taking part in SATs tests in May of this year.  As a school we aim to maintain a 
healthy balance between preparing for the tests, so that your children feel confident when taking them, whilst 
ensuring that your children don’t feel under too much pressure. With this in mind we feel it is important for you to 
come to the SATs evening so that we can share with you ways of working together to support your children through 
this important time in their lives.  At this event we will be introducing some important revision material for you to 
take away with you and giving you lots of useful top tips.  You are very welcome to bring your child too so you can 
share the messages, but if you would prefer to come alone that is also fine. 
Cadbury World Trip Thursday 28th February. 
We will be leaving for Birmingham promptly at 9:00am, so children should come into class at 8:40am for registration 
in order for us leave on time.  Children should wear normal school uniform for the day and will need a packed lunch.  
We recommend that if children wish to bring spending money in a named purse/wallet - no more than £5 is brought, 
as although there is a shop, it is fairly small with not a great deal in it!   
 
Rockets Class Assembly 
Thursday 28th February at 9.05am Rockets Class will be showing their work from this term in their class assembly. 
Parents, carers and grandparents of children in Rockets are welcome to join us for this assembly, which will last 
about 20 minutes. 
 

World Book Day Thursday 7th March 
By popular request we will once again be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday March 7th 
2019.  The theme this year will be to take the book Flotsam as a stimulus for a whole school 
writing project and to share the writing across year groups.  We will not be dressing up this 
year. The book fair will be at the Junior school from Monday 4th March. 

 

Class Photographs 
Class photographs for the Junior School will be on Tuesday 5th March and the Infant School on Wednesday 6th 
March. Please ensure your child is in school on these days. 
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Free Milk for Year Reception 
A reminder that once your child turns 5 years of age their milk will no longer be free, unless they have an 
entitlement.  If your child wishes to continue to have milk in class please register online at www.coolmilk.com 

 
Volunteers 
We are looking for any one that can spare some time to help with reading in KS2 preferably 9-9.30 or other times can 
be arranged. Please speak to the office if think you may be able to help. 
 
Please can all children have a coat in school during these colder months. Thank you 

Don’t forget to visit our website: www.havelockschools.org.uk for more information about school and follow us on our 
Facebook page. 
 

School re-opens on Monday 25th February 
Easter Break Close Friday 5th April – Opens Tuesday 23rd April 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Advance Dates 
Monday 25th February School Re-Opens 
   Y2 Rockingham Trip 
   Y6 Memory Book Photographs 
Tuesday 26th February Y6 SAT’s Info Evening 
Thursday 28th February Y6 Cadbury World Trip 
   Rockets Class Assembly 
Monday 4th March  HIS Reading Week 
Tuesday 5th March  Junior School Class Photos 
Wednesday 6th March  Infant School Class Photos 
Thursday 7th March  World Book Day  
   Robins Class Assembly 
Friday 8th March   M&M Productions Wizard of OZ 
Monday 11th March HJS Reading Week 
   Science Week 
Thursday 14th March Darwin Class Assembly 
Friday 15th March  Red Nose Day - MUFTI 
Thursday 21st March Y2 Warwick Trip 
                                                     Edison Class Assembly 
Tuesday 26th March PCG Meeting 
Thursday 28th March Oaks Class Assembly 
                                                     HHH Easter Disco 
Friday 29th March                     Easter Egg mufti day 
Thursday 4th April                   Woodpeckers Class Assembly 
Friday 5th April  Easter Bonnet Parade Infants 
                                                     HHH Easter Egg Tombola 
                                                     School closes for Easter break 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
    
 
    
 
 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 

Anning 99% 

Woodpeckers 97.78% 

Junior School attendance this week is 95.1% 

Infant School attendance this week is 94.73% 

 

TEAM POINTS 
WEEKLY  

Red 546 Blue 524 
Yellow 549 Green 642 

TERMLY 
Red 546 Blue 524 

Yellow549 Green 642 
 

http://www.coolmilk.com/
http://www.havelockschools.org.uk/

